

May 26, 2009

CDI Affiliated Services, Inc. c/o Howard D. Brown 1451 Hartman St Boise, ID 83704-8849

Dear Mr. Brown: Loward

Would you believe that at St. Luke's Children's Hospital, we provide more than 25,000 inpatient days of care each year? Many of those children who come to stay are teenagers. During their stay, our teenagers would benefit by having their own Teen Room to relax and rest. That is what your gift of \$50.00 on behalf of Tara in your Boise office and in memory of Garrett Schram is helping us do.

Your gift will be used for the new Teen Room. We are currently searching for space for a room that is fitted with teenage "toys" like computer games, TV with a DVD player, teen-appropriate movies and cordless headphones, current video games, iPods, a small refrigerator, comfortable furniture and bean bag chairs.

You have chosen to invest in St. Luke's Children's Hospital. We are most grateful for your confidence in us and for your commitment to the health of the children in Idaho. We will update you throughout the year about the services we provide and should you have any questions in the meantime, please contact me at (208) 381-2123.

We have notified Garrett Schram's family of your gift without mentioning an amount. As a special tribute, Garrett Schram's name will be recorded in the Donor Book located by the Donor Wall at St. Luke's Regional Medical Center.

Thank you very much.

Sincerely,

Camille Ramsey

Director of Annual Giving

CR/ck

Howard you for this operate get.